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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

 
     We continue to be blessed by the 

ministry of Lowell.  He grew up at 

Pine Run and has stayed in touch, as 

he travelled the world sharing the 

message of God’s love, through 

music.  He leads ministries that 

provide physical needs for 

communities in the US that have been 

affected by tragedy (floods, 

tornadoes, etc.) along with sending 

Bibles to Russia and writing a 

devotional message on Facebook 

daily (which we “share” on our 

Facebook page).  This past month was 

a challenging month financially for his 

ministries and we would encourage 

you to pray and support as possible.  

    Their son-in-law, Brad is having 

heart problems and will need a 

transplant.   Please keep him in prayer 

as well! 

 

David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
A Christian 

Ministry in the 

National Parks 
What does one do when the 

“vacation season” comes to an 

end and the volunteers and 

workers are ready to head home 

from their ministries in the 

various National Parks? 

Enjoy three days fellowship, 

meetings, worship, and 

feasting(!) — in the presence of 

God and of one another.    

 Keep David, Dawn, their family 

and ministry in prayer, there in 

Colorado! 

 

 

 David Anderson 
 

 

    Children back to college, work at 

the Naval base continues and 

Dave resumes his studies for his 

degree;  all while he continues to 

minister through a home church in 

Hawaii! 

    Continue to keep his family, his 

studies and ministry in prayer! 

    

 

Teaching 

the Word 

(through 

our 

Website)  

    
  Old Testament, Church of 

Ephesus, and Gospel of Luke Bible 

studies have been the most 

popular this past month among 

adults.  God and Science pages 

have also continued to generate 

interest.  Numerous child Bible 

stories continue to be visited on 

our website.  God continues to 

help others learn more about Him 

and His Word through our 

website.  Record setting month as 

people continue to come and 

learn. 

Visit our site:  pinerunchurch.org 

and share it with your family and 

friends! 

 

SOCIAL 

MEDIA 

PRESENCE 
Look up “Pine Run Church” on these 

media formats and follow our posts.  

Several times a week you can find 

what’s coming up along with 

devotional thoughts! 

Snapchat—43 people are following 

Instagram- 49 people are following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—121 people are following 

    We are using social media to stay in 

touch and encourage High School 

youth that Paul worked with at Rock 

Lake Christian Assembly, this past 

July.   
Clio Area Ministerial 

Association 
   God is bringing believers together.  

Churches that presently participate in 

the CAMA include:  Bethany United 

Methodist, City Church, Community 

Church of God,  New Covenant, Pine 

Run, Sts. Charles & Helena Catholic 

Church, True Life, Vertical Life, and 

West Vienna United Methodist.  They 

are formulating their bylaws.  The by-

laws of Pine Run are serving as the 

model. 

    FOOD DISTRIBUTION:  Over 500 

helped with 11+ tons distributed at 

the City Church in September. 

CLIO SCHOOLS IMPACTED: Working 

with and encouraging our local 

schools.  Congregations are praying 

and providing volunteers for various 

programs, including the food 

backpack program. 

    CLIO CAN-DO COLOR RUN:  

 Having a booth that will 

make families aware of how they can 

benefit from the ministries that the 

churches offer. 

 

 MORE TO COME: 

http://www.lowellmason.com/

